Tracyton Soccer Club 2020 Fall Recreational Update

TSC Families, Players, and Coaches,

Thank you for your patience and understanding during this unprecedented time. Your support, ideas
and feedback has been invaluable. It is with great disappointment that we, TSC Board of Directors are
letting you know that for the safety and health of our players, parents, coaches, volunteers, and referees
the 2020 Fall Recreational season has been cancelled. This effects all 2016 — 2002 Recreational Players.

The logistics of having a season with the restrictions that are given to us by Washington Youth Soccer,
Washington State and Kitsap County Governmental Agencies, a regular Recreational season is not a
viable option for the current season. Kitsap County remains in Phase 2 and all counties in Washington
State have been placed on indefinite hold.

Challenges presently facing us are:

e Limited player, team, coach, and referee pool.

e Lack of adequate fields for practices and games (i.e. CKSD fields unavailable indefinitely).

e Limited access for spectators (i.e. parent, grandparents, siblings) to attend practices or games.

e Social distancing and mask requirements. (i.e. masks for players while not on the field of play)

e Less practice time for fitness training may result in player injury.

e Only restricted practice allowed in Phase 2.

o No games will be played until Phase 3.

e Equipment limitations (i.e. no pinnis, players cannot touch the cones, and are required to bring
their own player equipment and sanitize before and after practice and games.

e Contact tracing will be in effect.

We are currently working on our mission to provide soccer for all who want to play. With this, we are
considering a few options for our players. As soon as we have more information available, we will be
sending out the details.

Refund information will be disseminated within the next 24 hours.

We understand that this is a disappointing development. It is difficult for us as well. We ask for your
understanding and assure you that we will continue to work through other options with the health and
safety of our membership to provide the best program possible.

If you have any questions, concerns, comments, or wish to be involved in developing options for the
future please contact me directly.

Respectfully,

Tim Roche, TSC President, President@TracytonSoccer.Com
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